Eurekans can get free spring cleanup
From Eureka College students During 12th Annual Maroon and Golden Rule Project

EUREKA – For the twelfth straight year, Eureka College students will hold a community service project to provide Eureka residents and organizations with free spring cleanup. The service day will be on April 25th from 9:30am to 11:30am.

Since its inception, approximately 520 students have assisted approximately 130 residents and organizations with projects including yard work, painting, washing windows, moving furniture and spring cleaning.

The project stems from a grant received by Eureka College from Illinois Campus Compact to promote leadership and citizenship in the community. The grant covered the cost of launching the project, which takes its name from the Eureka College school colors of maroon and gold.

“I am very excited about the upcoming Maroon & Golden Rule event! I am looking forward to working with my classmates and serving the Eureka community! I think this will be a great opportunity to interact with the community around us and to strengthen our bond.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Audrey Salm, Student Coordinator of Community Service

To access the required job request forms:
Go to https://www.eureka.edu/student-life/resources/service-opportunities/profile/maroon-and-golden-rule-annual-service-program 
The forms are titled “Job Request Form” and “Indemnification and Liability Release Form”.
OR
Contact Associate Dean of Student Activities, Leadership, and Service, Shari Rich, srich@eureka.edu or (309) 467­6424

If you are interested, please sign up as soon as possible! Forms must be submitted by March 30st, 2020. 

